
 
 

Notice of Reinstatement and Completion of Conditions 
 
The Nova Scotia Board of Examiners in Psychology (NSBEP) hereby gives notice that 
that the suspension of Ms. Hilary Green’s registration was lifted effective October 3, 
2015.  On December 21, 2016, Ms. Green completed all conditions of the Disposition 
outlined in the Settlement Agreement that was accepted on April 13, 2015. 
 
Note: To see the most current listing of any psychologist registered with the NSBEP, you 
may call the Board Office or check their profile online through the Directory of 
Psychologists, via the following URL: 
https://www.nsbep.org/directory/  
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